
And God delights in your worship.  
   I’ll miss you—see you next summer!
   Debbie Hochstedler,
   Choral Camp Coordinator
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Dear Choral Campers,
    As you think about leaving Choral 
Camp and pack your suitcases with 
Get Wet clothes, art projects and 
photos from the Carnival, I hope you 
also take along your memories of 
singing “Festival Alleluia,” hall parties, 
shaving cream with roommates, Car-
nival games and Accent classes.
   Most of all, I hope that you re-
member the words of the Psalm we 
memorized and join with the na-
tions in praising God.  Sing praises 
to God, sing praises, Choral Camp-
ers—because your singing is awesome!

Chance of T-storms
High – 94°F
Low – 74°F
30% chance precipitation

Today ’s Forecast Kajan says: “A 
vervet-monkey-kek-
kek-kek goodbye to 
you all!”

Debbie bids campers farewell

Nabadeey (goodbye), Choral Campers!

Did you know that you can go to 
college on the Choral Camp campus? 

You can even graduate, like Diana 
and Jenny  did. If you’ve learned to 

sing really well, you can tour with the 
Rosedale Chorale. Ask Ken Miller—

he’s the Chorale director.
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Choral Camp rocks! Under the sun!

Conservative Mennonite 
Conference 

welcomes Choral Campers to
 Annual Conference 2011

Children’s Choir
Theme: Passing on the Faith

Fun Activities

July 28-31
Frostburg State University

Frostburg, Maryland
Register at:

www.cmcrosedale.org


